
 

 

 
 
 
 
Ref: HMVL/CS/08/2021             26th October, 2021 
 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra East  
Mumbai- 400051 
 
Trading Symbol: HMVL 

 
BSE Limited 
25th Floor, P J Towers 
Dalal Street 
Mumbai - 400001  
 
Security Code: 533217 

 
Dear Sirs, 
 
This is further to our letter of even reference dated 24th October, 2021 intimating the stock 
exchanges regarding approval of the Board of Directors to participate in the tender pursuant to 
the Board of Control for Cricket in India’s (BCCI) Invitation To Tender (ITT) for the right to 
own and operate one of two proposed new IPL teams. 
 
In the above connection, this is to inform you that the results of the bidding were announced by 
Board of Control for Cricket in India (BCCI) late last evening, and our Company was not 
amongst the two successful bidders. This event and outcome of the same was widely covered in 
all media platforms and in the social media. 
 
In view of the above, our earlier disclosure dated 24th October, 2021 has become infructuous. 
 
The above is for your information, please. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
For Hindustan Media Ventures Limited 
 
 
 
 
(Company Secretary) 
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